
June 2020

Dear Valued Customer,

You may recall we shared the news about the joining of forces between Bridgewater Savings Bank 
and Mansfield Bank back in December 2019. Much has transpired in our world since that time; 
however, our commitment to form this new bank never wavered through all of it. We are pleased  
to announce that we have received official approval from all state and federal regulators to proceed 
with this union! Although we do not have the exact date, we expect the official merger will occur 
early this fall. We will notify you when this information is confirmed. 

With this merger, we will be bringing together two banks with one solid foundation. Our newly 
combined bank will also have a refreshed name, a name that is grounded in the same strong values 
that shaped our alliance - compassion, trust and transparent communication. We are pleased to 
announce the name of the new bank will be Bluestone Bank. 

Why Bluestone Bank? 

We are the sum of two deep-rooted community banks that share the same values and same 
commitment to community, and now we will have the chance to prove what that means to you,  
our customers, every day.

Enclosed within this mailer is additional information about the choice of our new name, a glimpse 
at our new logo, and other important information, as well.

What does this mean for you? 

Upon our conversion to a single data processing system in early 2021, you can expect enhanced 
product offerings, added convenience with an expanded branch network, additional ATMs, and 
new technology advances.

We are excited about the future and know that you will be too. Please know that we are here 
to support your goals and your needs every step of the way, and look forward to serving your 
financial needs for many years to come.

Very truly yours,

Peter Dello Russo
President and CEO
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